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West, Ebonie

From: Venkataraman, Booma
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2015 4:59 PM
To: mwill13@entergy.com
Cc: Guzman, Richard
Subject: Pilgrim 2.206 petition on Current Licensing Basis for Flooding

Expires: Monday, September 14, 2015 12:00 AM

Murray, 
This is to inform you that there is a new 2.206 petition request on Current Licensing Basis for 
flooding at Pilgrim. The petition information should be publicly available in ADAMS. In an e-mail, 
dated June 24, 2015, (ADAMS ML15187A397), David Lochbaum, Director of Union of Concerned 
Scientists, submitted a 2.206 petition on behalf of eight organizations and individuals. The 
petitioners request that NRC take enforcement action that results in heavy rainfall events 
(includes local intense precipitation/ probable maximum precipitation events) being included 
within the licensing basis for the Pilgrim nuclear power plant. 
 
The petitioners have requested a teleconference to address the Petition Review Board before the 
PRB meets. It is expected to happen sometime in August. I will keep you informed. I am the 
Petition Manager for this petition. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions, 
 
Thanks, Booma 
Booma Venkataraman, P.E. 
Project Manager, NRR/DORL/LPL1‐1 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Booma.Venkataraman@nrc.gov 
301.415.2934 
 


